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To whom it may concern
In response to the issue about Stonehenge, I've been past it many times and even
spent time camping near there in the early 1970s. I've been an archaeologist
artist for many years and respect all ancient monuments as a valuable part of our
inheritance. 
I also know that the Earth's crust is constantly moving and therefore, as we have
no control over that, we do have a responsibility to manage what we can in terms
of our planet's protection. Our generation will come and go, as have many before
us, and, instead of being arrogant, I think it would behoove us to think of future
generations too!
I do hope you'll consider keeping any earthworks as far away from the stones as
possible, considering their value. 
I hope this is received and helpful
Sincerely
Julia Wilson




